
 

 

 

March 31, 2020 

To, 

BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring,    Exchange Plaza, 
Rotunda Building,     C-1, Block G, 
P. J. Towers,       Bandra – Kurla Complex,   
Dalal Street, Fort,     Bandra (East),     
Mumbai – 400001     Mumbai – 400051  
Scrip Code: 532856     Symbol: TIMETECHNO 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Update on temporary closure of Plant and Offices due to pandemic of Novel Coronavirus 

(COVID19) 
 
In continuation to our letter dated 24th March, 2020, we would like to inform you that our manufacturing 
operations at overseas locations are running as usual because there is no local restriction in 
manufacture and supply of products, however, we are taking utmost care and safety of our employees. 
The Indian manufacturing operations and Offices are temporarily closed till 14th April, 2020 in view of 
the directions passed by the Indian Government authorities to prevent & contain the spread of COVID-
19 and to ensure the safety and well-being of employees and all stakeholders. 
 
Safety and well-being of the employees remains our top priority. We are hopeful and confident that the 
measures taken by the Government will help to contain the spread of COVID-19.  
 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on your records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Time Technoplast Limited 
 
Sd/- 
 
Manoj Kumar Mewara 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 


